
From: glenn 
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 3:15 PM 
To: Martin LaLonde 
Subject: H.288  
  
Dear Representative Lalonde, 
My name is Glenn Walter,  
I have owned and operated the 3 Needs, a bar, ex brewpub in Burlington for the past 27 years. I 
am writing to ask you to please support H.288. 
I am currently in the process of trying to renew my liquor liability insurance. As you may know 
this process has become very difficult, as the number of 
companies offering liquor liability insurance is drying up, and the ones that are offering it are 
pricing as a monopoly. 
Please move this bill forward towards liability on negligence rather than the current, strict 
liability. 
I appreciate your time and effort on this matter. 
If you would like to speak on this, or have any further questions, please feel free to reach out. 
Thank You, 
Glenn Walter 


